
 

 
SAFEGUARDING NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2022 

 
Welcome to the second edition of our Safeguarding newsletter. We hope that you will find 
it useful and informative. 
 
Safeguarding Leads. 
 
Safeguarding is an integral part of school life and it is the responsibility of all involved in 
the lives of children to ensure that they are safe. 
We have three Safeguarding Leads in school at this time – you can contact any one of 
them to discuss any safeguarding concerns or questions that you may have. 
 

Name Role Safeguarding Role 

Mr. B. McGregor Head Teacher Designated Safeguarding 
Lead 

Mrs J. Davies  Deputy Head Teacher/ 
SENCo 

Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs B. Cartwright  F2 Class Teacher Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Lead 

 
Peer on Peer Abuse 
 
Unfortunately, over the past few weeks we have been made aware of an increasing 
number of incidents involving peer on peer abuse via WHATSAPP. We ask that as parents, 
you carefully monitor who your child is messaging and the content of these messages. As 
a school, we are duty bound to record any incidents of peer on peer abuse that are 
brought to our attention.  
Further information for parents on WHATSAPP can be found in this month’s information 
poster within this newsletter.  
 
 
Parent Zone 
 
Parent Zone is an online forum to support parents in navigating the digital world in 
keeping our children safe on line. 

Their mission is to improve outcomes for children in a digital world, so: 

• Children will be safer online. 

• Children will be resilient enough to cope with the challenges of the online world. 

• Children will be educated for a digital future. 

Visit    https://www.parents.parentzone.org.uk/  for more information.  

https://www.parents.parentzone.org.uk/


 

 


